
Another great food drive -  The St. Theresa Knights of Columbus collected and delivered 5,045 
lbs. of food! The generosity of our St. Theresa parishioners never fails!   Thanks to the baggers 
and drivers for pre-sorting the boxes and breakables and for their continued sorting and 
weighing at the pantry.  Special thanks and kudos to Paul Dwyer and his youth group for help-
ing out sorting, organizing, and loading the vehicles. They made a difference.  Once again, 
thanks to all who donated, moved, sorted, delivered, and weighed food.  

Next food drive, Nov 28-29. 
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Delivery and Weighing: 5045 lbs. 


